ADVANCE \y108

15 February 2008
The Honorable Nancy Boyda

U.S. House of Representatives

1711 Longworth Office Building

Washington, DC 20515

Fax: 202-225-7986

Dear Representative Boyda:

The Fleet Reserve Association (FRA) strongly supports your amendment to “The College Opportunity and Affordability Act” (H.R. 4137) that requires states to provide service members and their families in-state tuition rates for state colleges and universities.


Due to the nature of military service, service members are frequently transferred from one state to another. Because many states tie a student’s eligibility for in-state tuition to their parents’ state of residency, this leaves the children of many military families at constant risk of losing their in-state benefits. Your amendment will fix this predicament. 


The Association stands ready to assist in advancing this amendment. The FRA point of contact is John Davis, FRA’s Director of Legislative Programs at the above numbers or (john@fra.org).

Sincerely,


JOSEPH L. BARNES

National Executive Director
JLB:jrd:aal
PAGE  

